
Executive Order No. 2020-01 

Public Safety: Stay Home, Stay Safe 

& Curfew Order 

 
There are NO CONFIRMED CASES IN DUCK VALLEY AS OF 

TODAY, MAY 5, 2020 

We must keep it that way.  We all must do our part. 

If you feel there's an emergency, 

please call 911 

We have been advised of the social media issue 

and the case will be invested per established protocol. 

  REPEAT -  THERE ARE NO CONFIRMED CASES 

OF COVID-19 AS OF TODAY 

AND NO CURRENT THREAT TO THE COMMUNITY. 

  Please refrain from posting anything COVID related on social 

media     

 

This Coronavirus and resulting COVID-19 disease is life-threatening 

and our Community needs to take this seriously.  

 

The Executive Order No. 2020-01 

is still in effect and will be enforced to its full extent. 

 

Community members driving back and forth to 

Boise, Mt. Home and Elko is how the virus will be brought to our 

reservation.   

 

Locally, there are many vehicles on the road, especially in 

the evening.   



Parents are taking their little kids to the store. 

Precautions are not being observed. 

 

Please think of the older members of your families and friends. No 

one is immune.  

Our Elders will be at risk.  

 

PLEASE DO YOUR PART BY DOING THE FOLLOWING:   

 

Only two people per vehicle. 

Only go to town IF ABSOLUTELY NECESSARY.  

(Community members can pick up face masks and gloves at the EOC)  

One trip to Our Store per week with one person doing the shopping 

(no kids if possible) 

Curfew is 10 p.m. to 6 a.m. daily 

STAY HOME, STAY SAFE! 
 

OUR PEOPLE APPRECIATE THOSE WHO HAVE BEEN FOLLOWING 

THE EXECUTIVE ORDER 

PLEASE HELP US KEEP EVERYONE SAFE. 

 
 

-- 


